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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome back to school and on behalf of all the staff I would like to wish you all a very Happy New Year! 

I hope that you all enjoyed the festive period with friends and family and for those of you who maybe 

didn’t have the happiest of times, I hope that you were able to find the support and comfort that you 

needed. 

 

Christmas and New Year can be very difficult times for some of us and we should all try to look out for our 

neighbours, family and friends who may be bereaved, alone, struggling with their health or just simply 

finding life a little tough. If any of you need a listening ear or think that we can help to signpost you in the 

direction of support, please come into school for a chat. 

 

It is all back to normal in school and we are getting our heads down and working towards our targets. It is 

really important that you continue to support your children by encouraging them to complete homework 

and to practise their reading every night. 

 

Most after school clubs for the Spring Term will start next week. To book your child onto a club please use 

the parent app as usual, these will be available to book from early next week. If you sign your child up for a 

club they must attend every week for the whole term unless they are unwell. Other children miss out or staff 

give up their time for no reason if those who have signed up do not attend. 

 

Sports Club KS1 Wednesday Progressive Sports 

Sports Club KS2 Friday Progressive Sports 

SATs Revision Club Year 6 Wednesday Mrs Jackson/Mrs 

Griffin Jones/Mrs 

Eley 

Performing Arts Whole school Thursday Andrew Curphey 

Games Club YR/1/2 Monday  

(w/c 16/01/23) 

Miss Walsh 

 

 

An Epiphany Blessing 

 

May the joy of the angels, 

the eagerness of the shepherds, 

the perseverance of the wise men, 

the obedience of Mary and Joseph,  

and the peace of the Christ-child 

Be yours this Epiphanytide and always 

 

 

 

 
Mrs C Warner 

Headteacher 


